Public Works is Hiring

News Release Date
03-05-2024

The City of Omro currently has an open position in their Public Works department for a General
Laborer. This position is responsible for performing a variety of tasks relating to the upkeep
and maintenance of City streets, roads, drainage systems, buildings and properties and the
operation of equipment. For a full description or to apply, please visit the City's Job

Opportunities page by clicking HERE. Applications are being accepted now through 3/20/24.
Position will remain open until filled.


https://www.omro-wi.com/public-works/page/public-works-hiring
https://www.omro-wi.com/public-works/job-opening/public-works-general-laborer

